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MESSAGE FROM MR LAWLOR 
 

We were delighted to welcome our new Year 7 students today.  Their first day in their new school and 
the start of a wonderful seven-year journey, which will be filled with friendships, learning and 

achievement.  We also greeted our Year 12 students for their induction day, including over 30 new 
students, who we are privileged to welcome to the CCHS community.  They will all start their 

personalised A level programmes of study, complemented by a rich offering of enrichment,              
extra-curricular and leadership opportunities.  The photos below provide a flavour of today, including 

images of our new buildings and facilities.   
Monday will see all year groups returning to their school, which we are thrilled about.  
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If you would like to comment on the Weekly Bulletin please contact: Miss H McGrath: hmcgrath@cchs.essex.sch.uk  


